
 

 

Wednesday, August 16th 

6:30pm 

 

 

The Cass District Library Board will be holding its monthly meeting to conduct  

regular business and consider a resolution to authorize the issuance of municipal securities 

at this time. The proposed municipal securities will contain a limited tax full faith and cred-

it pledge of the Library. The meeting will be held in the Library’s Flagg Room at the Main 

Branch located at 319 M-62, Cassopolis, MI 49031. 

 

Public comment will be allowed at specified times during the meeting.  

 

In advance of the meeting, you may contact the Library Board. Board contact  

information can be found on our website at  

www.cassdistrictlibrary.org/about/library-board/. 

 

For special accommodations, please contact Library Director  


